Present were Selectman Dodge and secreatry.

- 7:10 Tom Moran was in to discuss Tax Maps. The worksheets of the center of Town should be able to be reviewed before Town meeting and the finished product sometime after April.
- 7:35 Lee Murray, Road Agent was in to discus cutting trees on Colburn Road and also about getting utility poles for Colburn Road and at the transfer station.
- 8:05 Mike Richards was also in to discuss the Hazardous Waste planning for next year and to discuss more about the Emergency Respond Committee progress.
- 8:55 Jay & Dorothy Marden were in to briefly discuss a possible 225th celebration of the Town and the Church on February 18, 1988. Mr. Marden also discussed his cistern plan at Webbers. The issue of the animal losses were also discussed. We were waiting for a report from the Fish & Game Officer Whitmore before we release the check.

Secretary left at 10:30

Selectman Dodge stayed and reviewed weekly mail.

Meeting adjourned at 10:30

Respectfully submitted Naomi L. Bolton